
                   ​   ​FIELD TRIP RULES 
 
Most field trips are planned with an educational purpose in mind.  It is our hope that parents 

will help facilitate the learning experience.  While on a field trip, the parent is looked at as a 

“Chaperone” for the school and not just a parent.  This is how we are able to access such 

wonderful discounts within our community.  As a chaperone, your participation is very 

important.  In order to make a field trip educational, fun and a safe learning experience, we 

have outlined a list of rules. 

 

1. You must arrive to ALL field trips by the scheduled time (typically 15 minutes BEFORE 

the start of the field trip).  You will NOT be admitted to the field trip if you are late and 

will forfeit the money you have paid.  NO exceptions to this policy will be given. 

2. Field trips are for families enrolled in Canyon Grove only.  (1 chaperone, enrolled 

student and  siblings aged 0 - 5)  Venues give us specific numbers of tickets for students 

and adults and we need these tickets for our enrolled students. Older children and 

extended family members CANNOT attend.  1 Adult/chaperone per family. 

3. Please stay with your children at ALL times.  It is your responsibility to watch the 

children you have brought with you.  Do not leave them unattended. 

4. Follow all policies, procedure, and guidelines of the field trip location. 

5. When a field trip location has given us a specified time to leave, you are expected to exit 

at that time or you may be charged additional fees. 

6. Please remember that you and your children are representatives of Canyon Grove 

Distance Education.  As such, these rules are expected to be followed.  If at any time we 

feel that is not happening, we reserve the right to ask you/your family to leave. 

7. We are unable to provide refunds for field trips.  The field trip locations expect us to 

arrive with a specific number.  Sometimes they have additional staff to support our 

needs.  If you are unable to attend you are welcome to post on our facebook group and 

give/sell your tickets to another Canyon Grove family. 

 

Most of all have Fun! 

 

I acknowledge I have read and agree to the above Field Trip Rules. 

 

Family Name ________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature_____________________________   Date_________________________ 
 


